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APRIL 
Thurs 23rd - 3.50-6pm 

Y5/6 Football Tournament 

Alcester Town Football Club 

Thurs 23rd- 3.45 - 5.15pm 

Y3/4 Netball at Studley 

High School 

Thurs 23rd 8pm 

PTA Meeting The Blue Boar 

MAY 
Fri 1st 

Reception Eye Screening 

Mon 4th 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Wed 6th 3.30pm 

NO DANCE CLUB 

Thurs 7th  - 4pm 

Quad Kids Athletics KS2 at 

Alcester Academy 

Wed 13th - 3.30pm 

NO DANCE CLUB 

Fri 22nd  - 4pm 

Football Tournament  at  

Stratford Town FC 

Mon 25th - Fri 29th  

HALF TERM 

 Class 3 will be sharing their 

learning in CELEBRATION  

ASSEMBLY on FRIDAY 24th 

APRIL at 2.45pm. 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Newsletter 

Welcome back to the summer term. We hope that you have all had a restful and   

enjoyable time over the Easter holidays. The final term of the year is a busy time in 

school with lots to look forward to. Please keep an eye on our school calendar as we 

will be putting in dates of forthcoming events. 

Reading Volunteers Needed 

Do you have half an hour to spare to come in to school either at the 

start or end of the day? If so, we would love to hear from you. We 

would like to set up a small team of helpers who would come and 

support some of our children with reading. We would be looking for 

you to commit to one session a week. Please let the office know 

next week if you are able to help. 

Class 4 PGL  

Thank you to all of our Year 4 and Year 5 parents who have sent in their PGL letters. 

We have been delighted with the positive response. The remaining instalments have 

now been set up on School Money and Miss Britt will send out reminders about the 

payments nearer the time.  

School Money 

If any parents struggle to get access to the internet to use School 

Money, we can get you a barcode so that you can pay via Paypoint 

facilities found in the local area.  A paypoint facility is identified by a 

P sign outside the shop,  we believe One Stop in Bidford has one. 

Please contact the office if you would like this set up and we will 

arrange for a barcode unique to your account to be sent to you. 

PTA meeting 

There will be a PTA meeting at The Blue Boar next Thursday evening at 8.00pm. 

Please do come along if you can spare the time. 

Trust 

The Christian value that we will be exploring this half term is trust, we 

will also be focusing on our Golden Rule ‘We look after property – we 

don’t waste or damage things’. We will be encouraging the children 

to think about how trust is fundamental to all our relationships, what it 

means to be someone who others can trust and about the importance 

of being able to trust others. 

NEWSLETTER  

17th April 2015 

ISSUE - 1 

Star of The Week 

Maddison Brinkworth       Class 1 

Jonas Maltby                   Class 2  

Gemma Biddle                Class 3 

Harry Broadhurst            Class 4 

  


